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Review of the Season: 
B Bloore & W Gunn on behalf of the club, met with the Sports Committee of the Keyworth Fellowship Committee on 
19 June 1945 at the National School. 
 
The following was agreed… 
The Youth Fellowship could use the KCC equipment. 
Repairs would be made to the roller 
KCC to have use of the wicket at the Rectory Field when the Youth Fellowship were not playing 
KCC would help coach Youth Fellowship players. 
 
 
In attendance at a Special General meeting of 2 July 1945 in the Pike & Gunn Factory were… 
R E Dick Attewell (chair) 
R M Attewell 
R Attewell 
Bernard Bloore 
Les Bloore 
Frank Gill 
Len Gunn 
William Gunn 
Edward Sadler 
D Sharp 
 
It was decided to recommence playing and the following were elected as a Selection Committee:  
R Attewell,  R E Attewell & W Gunn. 
 
It was decided to charge only 5/- subscription, as only a short season would be possible. 
 
 
In attendance at another Special General meeting of 20 September 1945 in the Pike & Gunn Factory were… 
R E Dick Attewell (chair) 
Mostyn Attewell 
Bernard Bloore 
Les Bloore 
Frank Gill 
William Gunn 
Bert Lambert 
Horace Murden 
D Sharp 
 
It was accepted that the Keyworth Youth Fellowship now had first claim to the Rectory Field ground and that the club 
would attempt to negotiate through the Parish Council with Mr D Gill of the Youth Fellowship. 
 
It was agreed that the club should pay annual subscriptions to the Notts Cricket Association for 1945 and the 1946 
season ahead.  
 


